
 

 

 

Development Services Department 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

TO: HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD MEMBERS 

  

FROM: MICHELLE HOYLAND, PRINCIPAL PLANNER, HISTORIC PRESERVATION  

  

DATE: MAY 1, 2024 

  
RE: 2024 HPB AWARD CEREMONY  

IN HONOR OF NATIONAL HISTORIC PRESERVATION MONTH 

 
The Delray Beach Historic Preservation Board Awards Ceremony will take place at the Historic 
Preservation Board meeting on May 1, 2024, at 6 p.m. to recognize the winner of the 2024 HPB 
Award for their significant contribution to the preservation of the City’s historic resources. 
 
The winning project was selected on April 3, 2024, in honor of National Historic Preservation Month.  
The project considered for the award is in the following category: 
 

• Residential Contributing – Additions. 
 
Each of the projects considered are fully completed projects and were issued Certificates of Occupancy.   
 
At this meeting, the HPB Chairperson will present the recipients with award certificates.   
 

 
 


